
 

TO:           Boston College Vendors, Contractors, Suppliers  

FROM:     Procurement Services, Boston College 

DATE:       October 5, 2021 

RE:            UPDATED POST COVID-19 Requirements for Vendors, Contractors and Suppliers  

Please Read this Important Notice in Its Entirety: It is Effective Immediately. 

I hope this letter finds you and your organization well, especially after these challenging times. 
Over the past few months Boston College has worked diligently toward the safe return of our 
students, faculty and staff to campus for the start to the 2021-2022 academic year. To that end, 
more than 99% of students, faculty and staff are fully vaccinated.   
 

Boston College seeks to continue to mitigate the spread of COVID-19, and has established 

procedures informed by medical professionals and applicable guidance issued from local, state, 

and federal public health authorities. Everyone who enters any Boston College facility is 

responsible for helping to prevent and control the spread of the COVID-19 infection. Due to the 

number of vendors, contractors, and suppliers interacting with the College, we are unable to 

accommodate requests to sign company specific or individual forms or letters relative to the 

College’s compliance with COVID-19 regulations and guidance. Instead, Bo



Boston College has established Minimal Standard Operating Procedures for all vendors, 

suppliers, and contractors to Boston College.  

Minimal Standard Operating Procedures for Vendors, Contractors and Suppliers (MSOP): 
Boston College is no longer restricting visits to the campus at this time. Only those vendors, 
suppliers, contactors, and visitors that must be on campus are allowed. If you must be on 
campus, please adhere to the following MSOP: 

• 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/social-distancing.html
mailto:purchase@bc.edu

